Birch Run Township
Planning Commission
Minutes

Special Meeting 25 Feb 2002

Members Present
Jaime Trevino

Bob Scharrer (abs) Jeff Putnam
David Hinds (abs) James Totten (abs)
Alan Hunter : Wyn Wilson

Meeting called to order by Chairman Al Hunter at 7:00 PM.
Quorum was present.
Two members of the public were in the audience.

Chairman Hunter stated the purpose of the meeting was to conduct a Public Hearing on the proposed
“Anit-Blight Ordinance, and the proposed “Township Park Rules”.

Minutes of meeting of 28 Jan 2002 were read and approved on a motion by Wyn Wilson and supported
by Jeff Putnam. Motion passed 4-0.

Chairman Hunter opened the public hearing to hear public comment on the proposed ordinances.

Public Comment: Township Supervisor Earl Schlegel states that the township has a problem with litter,
lumber, conduit and old trailers. This ordinance is not meant for farmers with used equipment that is
safe to work with. No other comments from the audience. Public Hearing closed at 7:15 PM.

Motion by Jeff Putnam, supported by Wyn Wilson, “to recommend adopting the proposed park rules,
Ordinance #2001-02". Motion passed: 4-0.

Motion by Jeff Putnam, supported by Wyn Wilson, “to send the Anit-Blight Ordinance to the Township
Attomney for further review”. Motion passed: 4-0.

A review of Proposed By Laws for the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was held. The
Planning Commission will act upon the by laws at the next regular meeting, scheduled for March 25,
2002.

The new minutes book will be available at the March meeting.
Motion to Adjourn by Wyn Wilson, supported by Jeff Putnam. Motion passed: 4-0.
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted: Jaime Trevino
Secretary
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